

Safety and Civic Commission

December 7, 2020

Honorable Mayor Tom Barrett City of Milwaukee Mayor City Hall 200 E. Wells Street, Room 201 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Honorable Mayor Tom Barrett:

Milwaukee Safety and Civic Commissioner Debra Fields who represents the City of Milwaukee as one of the three Commissioners for the Milwaukee Safety and Civic Commission, commission term has expired. Commissioner Fields from my understanding is not looking for a Reappointment at this time, because she is in in the process of moving to the warm state of Arizona.

Therefore, I am respectfully requesting, a Successor to the Milwaukee Safety and Civic Commission as set for by Section 320-27 City of Milwaukee Code of Ordinances File Number 161349, to fill Commissioner Fields position on the Milwaukee Safety and Civic Commission.

If you have any questions, or if I can be of any assistance, please feel free to contact me at 414-935-7991 or by e-mail at lpatte@milwaukee.gov.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully submitted,

Lishunda L. Patterson

Lishunda L. Patterson Safety Division Manager

Copy: City of Milwaukee Clerk, Mr. Jim Owczarski

MILWAUKEE